
PROJECT OVERVIEW

After years of planning, 
construction is here! 
The South Dakota Department of Transportation (SDDOT), 
the City of Sioux Falls, and D&G Concrete Construction will 
begin construction on the 41st Street and I-29 Diverging 
Diamond Interchange.

Improvements to the roadway include:

Constructing a DDI 
interchange to create 

safer left-turns

Widening to three 
lanes with a raised 

center median

Underground 
utility upgrades

Scan this QR code with your smartphone to view the video showing the various movements.



PROJECT MANAGER: 
Tallon Cazer
tcazer@siouxfalls.org
(605) 367-8609

PROJECT WEBPAGE: 
www.41stddi.com

Scan this QR code with your smartphone 
to view the video showing the various 
traffic movements.

After years 
of planning, 
construction 
is here! 
Here are just a few of the things 
the City of Sioux Falls and the 
SDDOT are doing to make this 
construction project progress 
as smoothly as possible:

41st Street lanes west of I-29 
will remain open at all times  

One lane in each direction and a center turn lane

Adjusting signal timings on 
alternate routes to compensate 

for additional traffic 

Keeping alternate routes 
free from construction

Monitoring 41st Street intersections 
with live cameras and making signal 

adjustments in “real-time”

Here are some things you can 
do to prepare for construction:

Review your regular 
driving routes and plan 

for alternate routes  

Adjust travel times to 
avoid rush hour traffic

Allow extra time 
to get to your 

destination

Keep speeds down

Be patient and mindful of construction crews, 
pedestrians, and other drivers

Sign up for project  
email updates

Follow the hashtag 
#41stDDI on social media

Visit the project website 
for updates

Plan extra time to 
allow for traffic delays 
during rush hour traffic

PREPARING FOR CONSTRUCTION


